Attention alumni: Do you have a credential file at CDC?
6/04/15

Credential files (letters of recommendation, certifications) are maintained at the Career Development Center for 10
years after graduation. Pre-Health and Pre-Vet folders are maintained indefinitely. This summer, files from students
who graduated in 2005 will be destroyed. For questions concerning your credential file, please email cdc@alfred.edu.
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